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Mail-in voting has given many voters, including my husband and me, the opportunity 

to actually be more involved and more informed than ever before. We first 

encountered mail-in voting in California and were pleased to find that Oregon has 

total mail-in voting. We take the time to read all materials sent us and work together 

to choose what we think is best for the city, the state, the country, and ourselves. 

Especially because it works so well, it would be an unethical addressing of something 

that works. 


